
Springfield Primary Academy  
Springwood Crescent, Grimsby, N E Lincolnshire, DN33 3HG                                          
Tel: 01472 230260 Email: office@springfieldacademy.net 
Website: www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net 
Principal: Mrs Storr 
 

Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
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Friday 19th July 2024 

Dear Parents, 

I can hardly believe that another academic year has come to an end, this one seems to have gone so quickly! It has 

been another great year full of wonderful learning and making memories.  

As always, there are mixed emotions at this time of year as we say goodbye to both children and staff who are off to 

begin new adventures. To all our amazing Year 6 pupils, I wish them every happiness and success at secondary school; 

they have so much to be proud of and are hopefully taking with them many happy memories of their time at Springfield 

Primary Academy.  

Throughout the year, we have witnessed your children’s progress, both academically and personally. It has been a 

pleasure to see all the children grow and their enthusiasm for learning. It is our aim to cultivate a love for learning and 

a genuine care for their school and each other.  

I would like to thank Mrs Taylor and Miss Douglas for everything they have done for the children in their time at 

Springfield. Both will be greatly missed by children and staff, but we wish them all the best for their new adventures. 

School Uniform 

Our uniform gives us a real sense of identity in the community. It is very important to us. Please remember that all 

children will be required to wear uniform every day. When buying uniform for September, please make sure you buy the 

correct uniform. All children should wear white t-shirts, red cardigans and jumpers and on PE day a PE top with either 

their school jumper, cardigan or hoody over the top.  With regards to footwear, shoes do need to be suitable for children 

to wear all day for both in and around the school building, and outside for playing. We are happy for children to wear 

shoe styled trainers, but all footwear should be black.     

Clubs 

From September the cost of breakfast club will increase to £4.50 per session, bookable 72 hours in advance on MCaS. 

Safeguarding 

Just a reminder that if you have any queries or questions, regarding any matters relating to safeguarding, please contact 

Mrs Storr on enquires@springfieldacademy.net. This will be monitored over the holidays, although not every day so if 

there are any urgent safeguarding matters, please contact Integrated Front Door service on 01472 326292 or if more 

serious, the police.  

And finally 

I would like to say huge thank you to all the children for all their hard work and amazing attitudes this last year. And, to 

you, our parents and carers for your tremendous support again. 

My final thanks go to the Springfield Academy staff. I could not wish for a more committed and supportive group of 

people who time and time again, go above and beyond for the academy. Without them, Springfield would not be the 

very special place that it is.  

I wish you all a wonderful summer break and I look forward to welcoming you back in September.  

Thank you  

T Storr 

Principal 
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